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Dear Friends,  

 

For decades, the National African American Male Wellness Agency (AAMWA) has uplifted and 

improved the health and well-being of African American men in Franklin County. As Honorary-

Chair I am proud to support such a dynamic organization as the AAMWA. From the annual 

Wellness Walk, the largest wellness campaign in the country to the many events hosted 

throughout the year, the AAMWA remains a connected resource to vital health screenings, tests, 

and educational sessions for our community.  

As steadfast as we are to our commitment to addressing racism and the obstacles to build wealth 

and financial success, Franklin County is just as committed to prioritizing our residents’ mental 

and physical health. The AAMWA is a central partner and trusted resource in the Board of 

Commissioners’ work to improve the lives of African American families in Franklin County.  

 

Dedicated organizations like AAMWA are what make this vast and growing community a great 

place to live. I sincerely thank you for your work and I look forward to future collaboration 

between AAMWA and Franklin County.     

 

 

Be Safe and Well, 

 
Kevin L. Boyce 

Commissioner  

Franklin County Board of Commissioners 


